
 

Notice of conclusion of audit  

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 - Section 25 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 - Regulation 16 

 

Notice is hereby given that the audit of the financial statements of West 
Suffolk Council for the year ended 31 March 2022 has now been 
concluded and the Statement of Accounts has been published on the 

council’s website. 

Local government electors for the council’s area may inspect and make 

copies of: 

1. The 2021 to 2022 Statement of Accounts. 

2. The local auditor’s certificate that the audit of the council’s accounts 

included in that statement has been completed.   

3. The local auditor’s opinion on the Statement of Accounts. 

4. Any public interest report relating to the council, or an entity 
connected with it. 

5. Any recommendation relating to the council, or an entity connected 

with it. 

If you wish to inspect the accounts, please contact the Director 

(Resources and Property) at this address: 

West Suffolk House  
Western Way 

Bury St Edmunds  
IP33 3YU 

 
A printed copy can be obtained for a charge on request to this address.  

Alternatively, the accounts are also available on the council’s website. 

 

Rachael Mann, Director (Resources and Property) 

7 May 2024 


